
Our 10th Annual virtual Hike for Hospice has come to an end, and 
the Hospice Prince Edward team would like to personally thank 
you for your contribution. 

Hospice Prince Edward has been hosting Hike for Hospice since 
2012, and we are so grateful to see continued and enthusiastic 
support year after year. With your help, our 10th annual hike was 
the most successful yet!  

You helped us set a new fundraising record! We smashed our 
$35,000 goal out of the park and raised an incredible total of 
$63,013 for Hospice Prince Edward. 100% of the funds raised will 
directly support our community. 

Congratulations to our prize winners! The top fundraising team 
was yet again “Cressy Striders”, together they raised an 
astonishing $12,000. Top individual hiker and fundraising 
superstar was Debbie Eyton, raising $5,000. Congratulations also 
go to the winner of our 10,000 step photo draw Barb Mason, and 
Ken Branscombe who was awarded 'Most Unique Hike' for 
walking over 400 km in honour of his late wife and best friend 
Cathy. Big shout-out to Cressy Striders hiker 13-year-old Ava 
Runions, who raised $4,460, and inspired all of us! 

We would also like express our deep gratitude for our wonderful 
sponsors Chestnut Park Real Estate, Pioneer Healthcare, and the 
Picton Rotary Club for making this event possible. Huge THANK 
YOU to Sunflower Fields Ice Cream Shoppe for treating each 
hiker to delicious ice cream, and to our prize sponsors Green 
Gables Gifts and Greetings, Wentworth Landscapes, The Vic 
Drive-in, 555 Brewing Co, and Savon Du Bois. We appreciate 
your support! Thank you to Mike and Donna Brewster for sharing 
their story with us, to The Reasons for always making our 
celebration a joyful occasion, and of course to our event 
volunteers - you all rock!! 

We look forward to hosting Hike for Hospice again next year and 
hope to see you there! 



 

 


